
We are working harder than ever to respond to now-or-never conservation opportunities like Rustlewood 
Farm and Brave Boat Headwaters. Many of you generously donated to the Rustlewood Farm Campaign and 
responded to this fall’s initial call to action for our new Brave Boat Headwaters initiative. We hope you will 
continue to support these on-going conservation efforts. 

Now we are asking for your broader support for Kittery Land Trust.  Your tax-deductible 
membership dollars and additional gifts are vital for our general operations, which include the 
expertise of our Executive Director and Communications Coordinator.  Without your membership dollars, 
projects like Rustlewood Farm and Brave Boat Headwaters are not possible. 

Help us begin 2014 strongly rooted:

	 • Renew your membership today.                            

	 • Make an end-of-year gift. 					   

	 • Encourage 2 friends to become members.
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As a member-sustained organization, 
KLT is rooted in your generous support.

Together we can grow 
a greener Kittery!

Replenishing beauty of nature


